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Dates For Your Calendar 

Thurs 29 Nov Scholastic bookclub orders due in 

Week 8 Swim School continues 

Tues 4 Dec Year 6’s Orientation day at AHS 

Wed 5 Dec 2019 Kinder Transition day 

Fri 7 Dec Leadership Assembly 

Fri 7  Dec Volunteers Morning Tea 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

Yesterday it was a privilege for our school to host a 

string quartet from the Murray Conservatorium. The 

musicians were very clever and provided some    

fabulous, engaging entertainment for our students.  

 

Though the water is a little chilly, Swim School has got off to 

a pretty good start. Students are enjoying the chance to 

show off their skills and work towards  improvement.  We are 

fortunate this year to have many of our own instructors who 

are braving the  cool water to work with our students.  

Thanks to Miss Moyle, Mrs Rolfe, Mrs Parcsi, Mrs Just and Miss 

Amery. 

 

I was lucky to have a sneak preview this morning of one of 

the items that will be presented at our Presentation Day on December 12th. I can’t wait 

to see and hear  Miss Amery’s class on that day. Their singing this morning was           

wonderful. 

Don’t forget to check out our calendar as there are lots of happenings in the next few 

weeks. 

Mrs Gail Krause 
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Kindergarten Students Starting in 2019  

Transition to Howlong Public School Information 

 

Term 4 Week 6 Assembly Awards: 

Class Merit Certificates:  

Congratulations to the following students who received a Class Merit:  

Ashden Locke, Charli McNamara, Jadeja Leathem, Charlie Marks, Asha Franks, Koby 

Shepherd, Maddi Taggart, James Baker, Layla Barnes, Isabella Quirk-Mustchin, Isaac 

Smith, Olivia White,  Emily Knight, Ava Britt, Niamh Finucane, Chase French, Heath  

O’Halloran, Jack Baker, Brodie Peacock, Sam Thompson, Ruby Ballintine, Finn Thompson, 

Isaac Pearce and Wil Weidner. 

Improvement Award 

Congratulations to the following students who received an Improvement Award:   

Ebony Chant and Thomas Feuerherdt 

Sports Award 

Congratulations to the following students who received a Sports Award:   

Amelia Parcsi and Jett Murphy 

Congratulations to this weeks Strive for Success 

recipients  Amarli McNamara, Amelie Ibrom 

and Tom Ballintine for wearing their hats 

  
Week 8 

  
Wednesday 
5 Dec 2018 
9:15am- 
10:00am 

  
11:00-11:30 
Picnic lunch 

  
Parents: Technology/Letter Formation 
Video of the development of writing 
NSW Foundation letter formation 
Activities to do at home 
Websites, smart boards, Tablets, Flip share 

and photos. 
Seesaw 
Technology and assessment 
Technology package 

  
Seedlings: Literacy, Numeracy, 
Sport and Lunch 

  
9 -10am: Literacy focusing letter for-

mation 
10 -10.30am: Numeracy 
10:30 -11: Sport 
11 – 11.30am: Picnic lunch with parents 
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SILVER AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who have achieved their Silver Award. 

Pearl Marriott-Stratham, Patrick Conroy, Zavier Fejzic, Raymond Knight, Jordan           

Bartholomew-Wiegold, Charlie McNamara, Holly O’Halloran, Lilly Green, Sofie 

Mensinga, Ashden –Ryder Locke and Mitch Mildren. 

GOLD AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who have achieved their Gold Award. 

Judd Murphy, Jack Longley, Oscar Singh, Olivia Trevethan, Amelia Parcsi, Mitch Pumpa, 

Kylah Matthews, Alexa Marks, Evie Lavis, Emily Knight and Missy Groenewald. 

. 
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On Wednesday (29-11-18) we had our third seedlings visit. We had a 

lot of fun working with our grade 5 buddies, creating artworks of our 

families. We then went outside into the playground to play on our 

equipment. The monkey bars were very popular! Our final transition 

day will be next Wednesday (5-12-18). We look forward to a picnic 

lunch with all of our seedlings and their families on this day. 
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Today for garden I did science with Mrs 

Svarc about water. We talked about 

what water felt like, sounds like and looks 

like. I was really excited when we started 

doing science because I love science. 

Lara Lions 1/2CP. 

Today I did weeding and watering with 

Fiona. I pulled out big and little weeds, 

there were a lot of them. I enjoyed it. 

Harry Gallagher 2/S. 

Today I was working on my independent learning grid. I drew a picture of the garden for my title 

page. I didn’t’ like turning the compost. Tilly Fenner K/1R. 

GARDEN REPORT 

 

Year 6 fundraiser -Sponge Throwing 

On Wednesday the 21st, Monday the 26th and Tuesday the 27th we ran a wet sponge throwing event.  This 

gave the kids a chance to throw at popular faces at H.P.S these people included Mr Brodie, Mr Curtis, our 

leadership team, and many others. Over the course of the 3 days we managed to make $159. This  

couldn’t be possible without the Howlong Public School community. All the money raised will go towards 

the year 6 gift and dinner. By Josh and Max 
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CANTEEN  ROSTER 

Dannielle Gulbin 30 November 

Jo Merritt 7 December 

Michelle Mathews 14 December 

Carley Alchin 19 December 

Fiona Ballintine 19 December 

Our Karate kids put on a great display at 

Assembly last Friday. 

Raymond was looking on the bright 

side when he drew this awesome     

picture of sunflowers 

Meal Deals 

End of term meal deal notes went out this week 

for all Students and our Seedlings. Please return 

these to the canteen or front office as soon as 

you can. 


